
Newsletter                Friday 10th December 2021 

KEEP IN TOUCH 
 

Follow us on Twitter:    @Christchurchsw9 and @SW9Partnership 
 Facebook:   www.facebook.com/Christchurchsw9 

Instagram:    www.instagram.com/christchurchsw9 
Check the website: www.christchurchschool.cc 

Contact us:   admin@christchurchschool.cc and 020 7735 1343 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

As you are aware, after over four extremely enjoyable years, I will be leaving Christ Church SW9 
at the end of this term.  
 

It has been a pleasure and privilege to serve this community and to see it strengthen and                    
flourish. We are extremely fortunate to have such wonderful children, dedicated families,                     
enthusiastic governors and caring, talented staff at our school; I am extremely proud of all the 
team has accomplished during this time and know the school will continue to thrive and enjoy 
further achievements.   
 

Thank you to our fantastic school community, all the children, parents and carers, governors and 
staff for their support and dedication during my time as Head of School. It has been an incredibly 
enjoyable and rewarding time; I will miss you all and wish you the very best for the future.  
 
With best wishes 

Kind regards, Ms Phillips 

10.00am and 2.00pm  
Tuesday 14th December -                                    

EYFS/KS1 Christmas  Concert 
 

10.00am and 2.00pm  
Wednesday 15th December  -                                                           
KS2 Christmas Carol  Concert 

 
11.00am Friday 17th December - 

 Christmas Service at Church 
 

Christmas Holiday  
Monday 20th December 2021 -  

Monday 3rd January 2022 
 

Spring Term 2022 
Starts on Tuesday 4th January 2022 

AUTUMN TERM  
DATES 2021 

CHRISTMAS POST 2021 
 

You are welcome to bring in Christmas Cards for friends and 
teachers. Children are being encouraged to use the CC SW9 
Christmas Post! Like last year, please label your Christmas 
card envelopes with the name and class of the child  receiving 
the Christmas card.   
Children will be able to post their cards in our own post                  
boxes and then they will be delivered to each class.  Thank 
you to the fantastic team who made our lovely post boxes 
and will be delivering our mail. 



THIS WEEK AT CHRIST CHURCH SW9 

ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS - JOY 
 “May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace as you trust in him, so that you may overflow with 

hope by the power of the Holy Spirit.” 
Romans 15:13 

 
Oak - Dante and Joy  

Maple - Jesse and Maya 
Acacia - Reniah and Emmanuel 
Mulberry - Jaheim and Million 
Willow - Yafiel and Kamarley 
Elm - Nylah-Ruby and Chelsea 

Cedar - Mya and Johan 
Sycamore  - Alfie and Noah  






